
CASE NO. 19-1270-TF WEC / RATE DESIGN CHANGES & CHANGE IN RATE SCHEDULES 

TARIFF FILING 
 
Washington Electric Cooperative, Inc.'s, tariff filing for rate design changes and a change in 
rate schedules to be effective on services rendered beginning June 17, 2019 

SUMMARY OF PUBLIC COMMENTS AT PUBLIC HEARING (AUGUST 5, 2019) 
INVESTIGATION INTO TARIFF FILING OF WASHINGTON ELECTRIC 

COOPERATIVE, INC. 
 

 At the public hearing held on August 5, 2019 in East Montpelier, Vermont, 

several members of the public attended and one stated support for the proposed tariff 

change and expressed faith in the Coop and its Board.  No other comments were made. 

 

 


